The Bankers Bridge Club would like to announce that it is on the
move. We will be leaving our current premises, 93 St Stephen's Green, Dublin
2, at the end of May, and will be moving into new premises at the end of June

I.B.O.A. House,
Upper Stephen's Street,
Dublin 2

The attached/above map shows the location of the new venue. In the interim,
the club will continue to meet on Tuesday and Thursday nights at 7.30pm at
the Regent Bridge Club premises at 25 Waterloo Road, Dublin 4. Tuesday
nights are fully open to non-members and guests, and Thursday nights will be
semi- open from 8th June onwards. We are always delighted to welcome
visitors!

For further details please contact
Grainne Dunne, President (0862429117)
Or
Martin Brady, Secretary (085 7149587)
Or
Check our website www.bankersbridgeclub.com.
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